
November 2024 Newsletter 

Phone: (540) 797 – 6829                Email: petersenskempo@gmail.com mpkempo.com and Facebook!  

Thanksgiving Holiday 
The School will be closed Thursday, November 28th – Saturday, November 30th for Thanksgiving. 

 

 

Birthdays!! 
Yvea – 28th  

 

 

Congratulations New Ranks!! 
 

Alex Domingues – Black/White I 
Graelyn Eustis – Brown/White II  
Arnav Patodiya – Black/Blue II 

 

 

No Testing in November 
 
 

November Lock-In 
We will be hosting a lock-in Friday, November 22nd and will last until Saturday, November 23rd. 

The cost is $40 for all students. The lock-in begins at 5:30 pm and ends at 8 am.  
All students who arrive at 5:30 pm will do the youth class, so come prepared.  

We will have pizza for dinner, followed by movies all night. In the morning there will be cereal and 
fruit for breakfast. We must have at least 6 kids to have the lock-in. All students must be able to 

get ready for bed independently. Any questions, see Instructors Shaun or Lisa. 
 

  

No Street Clothes this Month  
 

Thank you to all who donated for Breast Cancer Awareness 
A big thank you to all who donated to our Breast Cancer Awareness event. Thanks to everyone, we raised a 

total of $650 that we are able to donate to the Susan G. Komen breast cancer foundation. 

Winter Weather 
The school will only close for adverse weather if the State Police advise people to stay off the roads. 

If we do close, an email will be sent out via our Master Email List. 
If you wish to be added to the list, please send us an email at the address listed below. 
If you wish to know if you are already on this list, please see Instructors Shaun or Lisa. 


